
Welcome To Our Newsletter

The Christmas countdown has begun! Not long now until Santa 
starts making his rounds... It is such a wonderful time of the year, 
with so much planned over the coming weeks. We look forward to 
sharing with you what has been happening recently within our 
home.

If you know someone who would like to receive our email 
newsletters/updates just let us know, or forward them the 
newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes, 

Mary Tolladay
Home Manager

http://eepurl.com/hBS5j5


Penrose Court Christmas Market

Santa appeared at Penrose Court despite his busy schedule 
leading up to the big day. We had our Christmas Fair with mulled 
wine, mince pies and hot chocolate which went down a treat.



 

Christmas Jumper Day

Staff at Penrose Court are getting in the Christmas spirit starting 
by celebrating Christmas Jumper day!



Cubs

We had the pleasure of a visit from the local cubs who provided 
singing and storytelling for the residents with their angelic voices. 

Thank you all for attending as our residents enjoyed the interaction 
and seeing young people in the home.



Christmas Card Making

With great enthusiasm our residents are in deep preparation for 
Christmas. Homemade cards and Christmas wreaths are currently 
in full production.



Charlie & Pickle

We were spoiled by a visit from Charlie & Pickle to continue 
celebrating the run-up to Christmas. They were very well-behaved 
and enjoyed the carrots given by residents. Our residents and 
relatives have thoroughly enjoyed the experience.



 

Puppy Cuddles

We had the delight of a member of staff bringing in her new puppy. 
As you can see in the pictures the residents enjoyed their cuddles 
with Oscar.



 

Swimming Pool

One of our resident's wishes was to go swimming, and at Penrose 
Court we were able to make her dream come true by working 
closely with Saxon Pool. Thank you very much Saxon Pool for 
making this possible. 



 

Employee of the Month

Congratulations to Frances and Naomi who were voted by our 
residents to be employee of the month for November. We had a 
visit from Santa for our Christmas Fair hence why he joined in the 
photo!



Keep In Touch

Communication is key, so make sure to check out our Penrose 
Court Facebook Page and give us a Like! We love to share 
photographs of what we have been up to recently on this platform.

Leave A Review

We would greatly appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions 
you may have. Please contact us directly or leave a review 
through the link below:
 

CareHome.co.uk Reviews
 

Google Reviews
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